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Dear parents, children, staff, and parishioners,   
Thank you to Miss Parry’s class for your wonderful Red Nose Day assembly this morning. You read and sang beautifully and I loved hearing more about 
this special charity. Well done children! 
 

Walk with me Oh Lord. 
 
The children have continued their Lenten Journey this week by joining all the Romero Schools for a 
beautiful, reverent prayer time via Teams, led by Good Shepherd Gift Team. We thank the children from 
Good Shepherd for all their hard work in preparing this special liturgy for us. On the 28th March it will 
be the turn of Sacred Heart’s wonderful Gift Team to deliver a liturgy at St Peter and Paul’s. 
 
Mother’s Day always falls on the Fourth Sunday of Lent which is this weekend. This is also the day we 
say ‘thank you’ to our Mothers, those here on earth and those who are in heaven. We ask God to bless 
our Mothers on this special day and I wish all our Sacred Heart Mums a very happy Mother’s Day on 
Sunday!    
 
 
 During the last week of Lent, we are delighted to be 
joining thousands of other children and young people in 
taking part in a walking challenge to raise money for our 
Lenten charity - CAFOD. As a school family, we are 

aiming to clock up a massive 1000 miles! Children in Year 3 to Year 6 will be heading to Coombe Abbey 
to complete a 5 mile walk (Y5/6) or a 2 mile walk (Y3/4). This will be a big challenge for our children!! 
 
Your child will have brought home a sponsor form this week. Please return this to school on or before 
Monday 27th March. #romeroserves. All contributions will be massively appreciated! 
 
 
Lent Cake Sales  
Thank you to all year groups for your contributions to the Lent cake sales so far. We have had so many kind donations of cakes from the families with 
children in Reception, Year 1, Year 2, Year 4 Year 5 and Year 6. All money raised will go towards supporting our parish of Sacred Heart and our Lenten 
Charities. 
 
Tuesday 21st March – Year 3 and Nursery  
 
 
Worker of the Week 
 

Nursery  Reception  Year 1  Year 2  Year 3  Year 4  Year 5  Year 6  

  Chinasa E 
Mia B  

 Sarah J 
Maya G 

Chisom I 
Leo B 

Ryan O 
Rory M 

Isabel O 
Roxanna A-A 

Joanna M 
Nikoletta R 

Brandon TW 
Alex MDMS 

PE Days – New days Spring 2 
N/A  Monday  Thursday  Friday Wednesday  Tuesday   Tuesday Thursday 

Attendance: 91.3% Overall (total attendance for the week for the whole school) Our school target for this year is 97%.  

  90.2%   81.5%    92.8%   94.3%        94.3%    😊 91.1%  91.1%   92.7%   
House Point Winner   Leonardo – 210 points        Winning house overall – Leonardo House – 2943 points  

Class Attendance Winner  4I Mrs Severs        
 
 
Red Nose Day 
Thank you to all the children that took part in our Red Nose Day celebration, by dressing as a Superhero or wearing non uniform for a £1 donation. 
We raised £150.00. from the children wearing fancy dress, plus we raised £500.00 from selling Red Noses.  In total we raised £650 for the Comic 
Relief charity.  Thank you so much for your support.  
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Romero Spelling Bee 
New dates for our Romero Spelling Bee competitions will be Thursday 20th April and Friday 21st April. This gives our 
Sacred Heart competitors more time to get preparing! Get Spelling children!!! (A little tip – some spellings will also be 
based around an Eco Theme      ) 
 

 
Well done, Evie! 
An enormous well done to Evie in Year 5, who donated her hair to 'The Little Princess 
Trust'. This is an amazing charity that creates real-hair wigs for children/young people, who 
have lost their hair due to cancer treatment or medical conditions. She also raised a massive 
£1374 for the charity.  What a kind and thoughtful thing to do for others! You are amazing 
Evie, and we are so proud of you! #romeroserves 
 

   
Y6 Parents’ Meeting 
We look forward to seeing all the parents after school today, for our Year 6 SATS parent workshop. We hope you will 
find the information useful and will hopefully gain some practical tips for how to support your child through the revision 
process. Thank you to the Year 6 team for organising the workshop. The year 6 children have been absolute stars this 
year and we can’t wait to see them all shine! Some children can find this a stressful week, but our staff aim to make it as 

relaxed and fun as possible. It is also important to remember that tests only measure one tiny part of a child. It can not measure their creativity, 
humour, kindness and all the wonderful things that make them so special! 
 
Nursery Parents’ Phonics Worksop. 
It was lovely to see so many of our Nursery parents joining us on Tuesday for the Phonics and reading 
workshop. The staff had prepared some really lovely activities and we hope you enjoyed learning how you 
can support your child with their reading development at home! Remember that reading with your child at 
home is one of the most important things you can do to impact their future academic success! A huge thank 
you to Mrs Stanton, Mrs Peters and Mrs Pearman, who organised and ran the workshop.  
 
 
 
 Parking reminder 
Please can I continue to ask that parents are considerate when parking to collect children from school and mindful of the residents of Brays Lane. 
Residents have mentioned that a number of parents are still parking well in advance of 3:20pm – some as early as 2:30pm. Please can I request that 
this doesn’t happen as it directly impacts residents’ ability to park outside their houses. Please can you also ensure that engines are switched off when 
you are parked as leaving engines running creates unnecessary pollution and affects the air quality of our area. There has also been an incident 
reported this week, where a parent pulled up and completely blocked the Junction of Ethelfield Road, please can I ask that you are considerate to other 
drivers and please make sure the children’s safety is your priority at all times.  
Many thanks for your cooperation with these issues. 
 

  
Extreme Reading Competition 
Thank you so much for all your wonderful entries into the Extreme Reading Competition. Because of the number of 
entries, I apologise that I haven’t been able to reply individually but I have loved looking at all your creative, weird and 
wonderful ways of reading a book! A reminder that Monday 20th is the final day to enter, and winners will be announced 
in achievement awards! It is going to be an impossible decision! 
 
 

http://www.sacredheart-coventry.org/
mailto:admin.sh@romeromac.com
http://www.sacredheart.coventry.sch.uk/


 
 
 

 
 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
Harefield Road, Coventry CV2 4BT  
Telephone: (024) 76456 214 

 Website:  http://www.sacredheart-coventry.org/  
 E-mail sacredheart.covty@rcaob.org.uk 

Parish Priest: Father Tony Norton   
Mass Times Saturday 5pm  

Sunday 10.30am (Family Mass) 

Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School 
Bray’s Lane, Coventry, CV2 4DW 
Telephone: (024) 7645 3314 
E-mail: admin.sh@romeromac.com  

  Website: www.sacredheart.coventry.sch.uk   
Principal: Paul Madia  

 

Issue 25:  
Friday 17th 
March 2023 

Reading at home with your child is the BEST thing you can do to support their learning. Please try and spend at least 10 
minutes a night hearing your child read and sharing stories. Good readers make good writers and helps to improve 
children’s imagination, creativity and knowledge of the world. 
We would love for you to share your favourite books with us! Why not put a review of your favourite book on the school 
reading padlet? Let’s share our love of books with each other and give some recommendations to our friends. To access 
the padlet, please scan the QR code or follow the padlet link. https://padlet.com/mtaggart4/1l5cpcoorjckyh4h 
 
 
 
 

Spelling Shed  
The King Bees and Queen Bees for this week are: 

Times Tables Rockstars 
Our top Rockstars are: 

Class 1C Nancy G 
  

Class 1D Bryan E 
  

Class 2E Ruby G Class 2E Evie-Mai C 
Class 2F Jack J Class 2F Agnes S 
Class 3G Elnathan E Class 3G Benedict M 
Class 3H Jacqueline C Class 3H Jacqueline C 
Class 4I Vanessa O Class 4I Timur R 
Class 4J Olivia-Grace G Class 4J Lily G 
Class 5K Patrycja Z Class 5K Edlin S 
Class 5L Nikoletta R Class 5L Joshua K 
Class 6M Hannah R Class 6M Matthew J 
Class 6N Kendra O Class 6N Liana J 

Well done to our winners for this week! If you want to be in with a chance of winning a prize next week, make sure you 

log on to your Spelling Shed and Times Tables Rockstars account and get practising those spellings and tables. 

 
 

VACANCIES – Teaching Assistant Apprentice 
The Local Governing Body wish to appoint an enthusiastic and dedicated teaching assistant apprentice, who would 
support the Catholic Ethos of our happy and successful school, to join our Nursery team.  
Follow the link for more information: 

https://romeromac.com/vacancy/teaching-assistant-apprentice-sacred-heart-catholic-

primary-school/ 
 
 
 
Mousike Ensemble 
On Monday and Tuesday next week, we will be joined for our exciting Mousike Ensemble by 
over 200 Year 2 and Year 5 pupils from other schools in Coventry.  The theme this year is 
 ‘A Healthy Me’. The children have been working so hard on their performances and learning 
their instrument parts. They have also learned a special showcase – this is top secret and I 
have no idea what the children and their teachers have planned for this! We can’t wait to 
celebrate a wonderful musical morning together! ☺. 
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Football Champions  
This week, our year 3/4 girls football team played in their last round of the Your School Games 
tournament that they’ve been taking part in since around October. The team have gone from strength 
to strength over the months, working hard to improve their teamwork, communication and really 
knowing how to play strongly in their positions. We’re very proud of their progress and amazing 
performances! They’ve played a total of 12 games across the 4 fixtures, winning an impressive 10 
games with only 1 draw and 1 loss. 
A big thank you to Miss Ruff, for all her hard work in training the girls every week! We can’t wait to 
see these girls continue to grow in strength over the years. #romerothrives 
 
 
 

 
 
Year 3 Food Tasting 
This week, Year 3 got the chance to taste lots of 
different Polish foods as part of their Geography 
topic. They tasted a variety of foods from 
doughnuts, semolina, pierogi to sauerkraut, pickled 
salad and gouda cheese. They thought about the 
colour and appearance, the texture and taste 
before giving each food a mark out of 10. It was 
fantastic to see so many children trying new foods! 
 
 
 
Year 3 and 4 Holy Week Reflection  
Year 3 and 4 are currently busy behind the scenes preparing themselves to deliver a very special performance. The children in these Year Groups are 
working to perform a special reflective performance to retell Jesus’ last moments on earth entitled: Surrender All. This performance will take place on 
Tuesday 28th March at 6pm. In order to make this experience a special one, and to give it the recognition it deserves, we have booked the Cardinal 
Wiseman Theatre so that the children are able to perform their reflection on a real life stage with working tech including lighting and sound systems. 
Children will be transported to the theatre from school in order to complete a tech rehearsal and will remain there until their reflection at 6pm. Parents, 
families and other children are then invited to come and witness their reflection at 6pm. If your child is unable to attend, please send a letter direct to 

Mrs Ellis or via email at admin.SH@romeromac.com.  
 
 

 
*Change in Parents Evening Date* - Wednesday 26th April 2023 

Due to a number of reasons, we have to change the date for Parents Evening this term. 
The new date will be Wednesday 26th April from 1pm – 7pm. 

Mrs Severs Class Parents Evening will be Monday 17th April 5pm-7pm and Tuesday 18th 
April 1pm – 5pm 

 
 
 
Week at a glance 
 

Date Time Activity 

Value and Virtue – Learned and Wise   
Monday 20th March  All Day 

Morning 
Afternoon 
3:30pm 
 

Guitar Lessons 
Mousike Ensemble Year 2 
Y4 gymnastics taster session 
Football match vs Our Lady of the Assumption (home) 

http://www.sacredheart-coventry.org/
mailto:admin.sh@romeromac.com
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I hope you have a wonderful weekend. 

 
Mrs R Ellis 
Head of School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 21st March  All Day 
Morning 
Morning 
Morning 
Morning 
Morning 
Afternoon 
3:30pm 

Piano and violin lessons 
Mousike Ensemble Year 5 
Y3 cricket taster session 
Y2 gymnastics competition 
Drumming lessons 
Y3 and Nursery Cake Sale 
Y5 gymnastics taster session 
Netball Match vs St Elizabeth (home) 

Wednesday 22nd March  All Day 
Morning 
Afternoon 

Y5 Alton Castle 
Y1 and Y2 cricket taster session 
Y3 gymnastics taster session 

Thursday `23rd March  
 

All Day 
Morning 
Afternoon 
3:30pm 

Y5 Alton Castle 
Reception and Y1 Dance taster session 
Y3 Gymnastics Competition 
Boys’ Cross Country (Bablake) 

Friday 24th March  All Day 
All Day 
9:00am 
1:30pm 
 

Y5 Alton Castle 
St Oscar Romero Day 
Class Assembly – Y1 Mrs Stanton - Mothers’ Day 
OPAL Stay and Play 
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Sunday 10.30am (Family Mass) 

Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School 
Bray’s Lane, Coventry, CV2 4DW 
Telephone: (024) 7645 3314 
E-mail: admin.sh@romeromac.com  

  Website: www.sacredheart.coventry.sch.uk   
Principal: Paul Madia  

 

Issue 25:  
Friday 17th 
March 2023 

 

http://www.sacredheart-coventry.org/
mailto:admin.sh@romeromac.com
http://www.sacredheart.coventry.sch.uk/

